The 2013 Fall Conference for Administrators of Special Education will be held on October 3 – 4, 2013, at the Eugene Hilton Hotel and Conference Center.  All school administrators who are interested in special education matters are encouraged to attend.  This year’s theme is Working Together.   On Thursday October 3, Rob Saxton, Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction from the Oregon Department of Education will open the conference with his keynote address The State of Oregon Education.  Other keynoters and many breakouts will be featured throughout the main conference set for Thursday and Friday.

ODE is offering an extra SPR&I Fall Training session which will take place on October 2, 2013 during the SPED Fall Pre-Conference. If districts send at a minimum, the required licensed Special Education Administrator, their attendance will meet the fall training requirement for 2013-2014 and the district will not be required to attend the regional SPR&I fall trainings. However, this does not prevent a district from attending both for additional support or sending additional staff members. Please note: This event is restricted to a maximum attendance of 130 participants, so please register early if you plan to attend.

Success through System Performance Review & Improvement (SPR&I)

The System Performance Review & Improvement (SPR&I) process is a district/program driven system founded on evidence-based decision-making.  The process supports improvement planning through data collection and interpretation, improvement plan development and implementation, and evaluation of improvement strategies.  Much of the data that drives the process is IEP-generated. 

This pre-conference institute will consider the overlap of improved IEP development and how that directly impacts district improvement planning efforts.  The session will address the following sub-topics as we apply this theory:  Writing IEPs for Student Success, Present Levels, Measurable Goals, IEP Content, Service Summary, and Transition Plans.

Registration for all three days is now open on the website of the Confederation of Oregon School Administrators (COSA) at Event Registration.
